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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Response to the rezoning of the Diamanté's project on Malcolm Dixon Rd.
3 messages

The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us> Fri, Dec 13, 2019 at 2:00 PM
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

For item #19-1768

Kind Regards,

Cindy Munt

Assistant to Supervisor John Hidahl, District 1
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado
Phone: (530) 621-5650

CLICK HERE to follow Supervisor Hidahl on Facebook
CLICK HERE to visit Supervisor Hidahl's web page

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: michael saint john <hunkeguy@icloud.com>

Date: Fri, Dec 13, 2019 at 1:45 PM

Subject: Response to the rezoning of the Diamanté's project on Malcolm Dixon Rd.
To: <bosone@edcgov.us>

To Whom it May Concern:

We live in this area for approaching 30 years and would prefer the MINIMUM subdivision of this land to be 5 acres.
Anything less will lead to traffic messes on Malcolm Dixon Rd. as well as Green Valley & Salmon Falls Rd. We also think
the one acre density will remove so many oak trees for construction as to ruin one of the natural areas of El Dorado Hills.
The footprints for this many homes will likely take out many, many oaks from that beautiful land.

Thank you

J. Scott Brown MD
Michael Saint John

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Fri, Dec 13, 2019 at 2:23 PM
To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us>,
The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us>, The BOSFIVE <bosfive@edcgov.us>

Office of the Clerk of the Board

El Dorado County

330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667
530-621-5390

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception,
review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender
and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration.

[Quoted text hidden]

BS-BOSTwo-m <bostwo+noreply@edcgov.us> Fri, Dec 13, 2019 at 2:24 PM
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To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

I'm currently out of the office and will be back on Monday, Dec. 16, 2019. | will respond to your email when | return. If this
is an urgent matter, please contact the Clerk of the Board office at 530.621.5654.

Elaine Gelber

Assistant to Supervisor Shiva Frentzen
Board of Supervisors, District Il
County of El Dorado

530.621.5651
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